
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 25, 2007 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
Attached please find a resolution that rescinds special privileges for direct sellers who have not 
renewed their direct seller licenses for more than two consecutive years. 
 
If a direct seller operates from a pushcart, table, stand, or other stationary apparatus within the 
public right-of-way, he or she is required to obtain both a special privilege and an annual Direct 
Seller License.  The special privileges to be rescinded by the attached resolution are for direct 
sellers who have not renewed their direct seller license in two consecutive years.  
 
Only the Common Council can rescind its resolutions.  The attached resolution, if passed, will 
allow for efficient management of special privileges and of direct seller licenses.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
 
 
Jeffrey J. Mantes, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
 
 
Martin G. Collins 
Commissioner 
Department of Neighborhood Services 
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